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VENUE FOR THE SEAA MAIN CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS SATURDAY 29TH JANUARY
2022

BECKENHAM PLACE PARK, BECKENHAM, KENT

The club are willing to pay the £9 entry fee but expect the athlete to turn up unless there is a
very good excuse.

Please let myself or Gary know if you want to enter before 28th December

Regards

Billy

.
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